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September 10th-16th, churches in
Rockwood will gather together
each evening to pray
collaboratively for our community.
Our leadership team decided to do
what we could do no matter who
responded to our invitation to join us.
Each night we will meet at a different
Rockwood church, and that church
will lead the corporate time of prayer
for Rockwood.
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In August Scott was
able to go to Alabama
for 3 days to be part of
Luke 4:18 Fellowship's
Missions Fair. While in
Mobile, he was also able
to share at a gathering
held at The People of
Mars Hill Church, have
quality visits with 3 long-
time friends, speak at a
supporting Sunday
School class (Herb
Fisher's), spend time
with parents and sister
Dana's family, and see
"Gone With the Wind"
(with his parents and
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was full of enthusiastic
southerners!

My sister Dana, Mom, Dad, and me

PRAISES AND PRAYER REQUESTS

* In spite of a couple of very generous one-time gifts this month (for which we
are VERY GRATEFUL), our missionary account with International Teams
ended in the red again and we have had to take a significant salary cut. This
alone will not get us to the place we need to be, so please continue to pray for
God to raise up NEW people to join our support team. And pray for us to
have the wisdom to know our part in managing well, communicating well, and
trusting well.

* As Rockwood churches meet together this month for a week of
collaborative prayer, please pray that significant seeds will be planted in the
formation of unified relationships among believers here, and that God's
purposes will continue to be accomplished on earth, in Rockwood and beyond.

* On Sept 8th and 9th, Scott will be leading a retreat for some of the guys who
have been in previous discipleship huddles. In October, another discipleship
huddle (maybe 2) will begin their one-year journey together. Pray for
DISCIPLE-MAKERS to be raised up in Rockwood and beyond.
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You are receiving this because somehow you connected with our life and/or ministry . Please let us know
if you prefer to not receive these updates, or feel free to click "unsubscribe" at the bottom of this page.

** Family/Ministry Website (www.imccracken.net/)
** Team Ministry (www.iteams.us/work/where/usa-rockwood)

Tax-deductible donations may be made to "International Teams" (with an
enclosed note expressing your intended designation--i.e., "for Scott and Vicki
McCracken's account"), and sent to:

International Teams
411 W. River Rd.
Elgin, IL 60123-1570 USA

For online giving, go to: https://wwws.iteams.org/us/qgive/
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